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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/09/2021  12:16:552020/5913/P COMMNT chrystal The street already has a high-volume of traffic due to the Camden Vehicle Depot and the Kentish Town Police 

Station, and any additional traffic is dangerous and unwelcome. 

The depo will be built in the midst of 3 primary schools. Having a depo there will mean increased traffic, and 

large vehicles driving into the area. This means increased pollution, which will adversely impact the health of 

the children and residents in the area.

Increase traffic is also dangerous, as the road are narrow and extremely busy during school drop-off and 

pick-up hours. There are also lots of cyclist as this is a residential area.

01/09/2021  18:57:082020/5913/P OBJ Bah Lassariou I'd like to object to this planning application. It will increase the traffic significantly which is not safe for the 

children in the schools close to this site.
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